
MINUTES  
 

TUCSON METRO SOCCER LEAGUE BOARD MEETING  
 

April 10, 2024 
 
The board did not meet on April 10th due to lack of a quorum. 
 
 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED this 11th day of April 2024.  
 
By Emma Peet 
  
                             
Vasilis Andriopoulos  
President  
  
The next meeting of the Tucson Metro Soccer League Board of Directors will be 
in person at The Shop and/or virtual on Wednesday, May 8th at 6:30 pm. 
 


